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Comments: I feel that harvesting large tracts of old-age forests is no longer acceptable and that the Forest

Service should not approve the Telephone Gap project and should not proceed with the scheduled cutting of

40,000 acres in the Green Mountain National Forest.  

 

Times and the needs of people and the planet have changed.  Reconsider the role of the Forest Service.  I urge

you to support activities that part of the solution, not contribute to the problem.


